
 
 

 

 
 
 
  
                    700 University Avenue, Toronto, ON, M5G 1X6                                                                       Tel: (416) 592-5419     Fax: (416)592-8519 
                                                       barbara.reuber@opg.com 

 
May 30, 2016 
 
BY RESS (non-confidential information only) and OVERNIGHT COURIER 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor - 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2016-0152 - Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc.  
 For 2017-2021 Payment Amounts (the “Application”) 
 
On May 27, 2016, Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) submitted a letter 
requesting confidential treatment of certain of its documents in accordance with Rule 
10 of the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) Rules of Practice and Procedure and section 
5.1 of the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings (the “Practice Direction”). 
 
OPG wishes to clarify the following with respect to OPG’s letter dated May 27, 2016, 
as underlined in red below: 
 

 Subsection 6.a. on page one relating to Darlington Refurbishment Program 
attachments should read as follows:  

“a. contract summaries at Ex. D2-2-3, Attachments 1, 4 and 5 (“DRP 
Contract Summaries”);”  
 

 First paragraph on page 5 under the heading of “DRP Contract Summaries and 
DRP Contracts” should read as follows: 

“The DRP Contract Summaries are located at Exhibit D2-2-3, 
Attachments 1, 4 and 5, and the DRP Contracts are located at Exhibit D2-
2-3, Attachments 6 to 10.” 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Barbara Reuber 
Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Generation 
 
cc: Carton D. Mathias, OPG 
 Charles Keizer, Torys 

Barbara Reuber 
Regulatory Affairs 

 

 


